
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Darby Bryant, Interim Director of Students  
Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

 
 

GO AND GROW MINISTRY 
 

The Go and Grow ministry opportunities have resumed on 
Monday nights at 6:30 p.m. All Deacons, Go and Grow team 

members and anyone else interested in  
visiting and ministering to Church members and prospects 

are asked to meet at the Church a little before 6:30 p.m. 
Thank you for your willingness to serve in this area. For 
those who do not have computer access to print weekly  

Assignments, copies are left in the box on the door of the 
Card Room. 

_________________________________ 
 

NOTES 
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105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496  
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Deacons on call : 24hrs. -A Day 
Scott Young 256-473-6649 
Jerry Jones 256-452-7740 

Jan. 20, 2019 
 

 
REVIVAL SERMON SERIES 

The Downpour of Revival 
Hosea 6:1-3 

 
 
God’s Call to Revival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Getting to Revival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gladness in Revival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer     Jeff Graves 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Jan. 20th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Monday, Jan. 21st 

 Go & Grow Ministry 6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Jan. 15th 

 Sr. Adult Choir, 9:30 a.m. 

 GRMC, goody bags & lunch 

Wednesday, Jan. 23rd 

Awana Meals @ 5:30 p.m. Clubs @ 6-7:30 pm 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir @ 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Jan. 27th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Bridal Tea in honor of Maranda 

    Morrison & Seth Posey F.H. 2:00 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

 

Jan. 20th-Jan 27th 

  Babies:  Melissa Pope, Tammy Gunnels 

Toddlers 1: Erin Gunnels, Peyton Allen 

2’s & 3’s: Amanda & Mike Harrell 

4 yr. old: Kristi & Cayla Parris 

5 yr. old: Carrie Yakely, Brandi Todd 

Security: Phillip Kirk,, Larry Moss 

Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck   

 Babies:        Suzi Donaldson, Jamie & Andrew Mad-

dox 

 Toddlers 1: Madison Blackerby, Jennifer Parris 

 2’s & 3’s:       Jane & Ken Minton 

 4 yr. old: Caitlin Young & Ally Harper 

5 yr. old:         Gail Pointer & Diane Marshall 

 Security:            Doug Rosser , Ted Acker  

 
Jan. 21st 

Frank Allen 
Jan. 22nd 

Hazel Reese 
Lori Davis Bradley 

Jan. 23rd 
Larry Brown 

Jan. 26th 
Penny Young 

Jan. 27th 
Dawn Smith 
Carrie Smith 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 20th 

SUNDAY, Jan. 27th 

overcrowded with children who are 

Wednesday in the Word 
January 23rd 

Rose Room @ 6:00 p.m. 
 

Praying In Our Weakness 

I Samuel 9:18-10:10 
 

Hope you have a very 
good week in study. 

It’s exciting to be able 
to study God’s Word  

together  in  
preparation for our 
Wednesday night  

Bible Study. 
 

Bro. Michael Ingram 

The beautiful  
flowers in the  

Sanctuary have 
been given in loving 

memory of : 
 
Sarah (Kathy) Kidd 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Please continue to pray for 
Pam Jones, Nicole Mouchka 
and all who have had a part in 
the organization and planning 
of the CWJC. Pray for the 
women who are responding 
that their needs will be met 
and it will improve their  
quality of life. May seeds be 
sown that will bring someone 
closer to the Savior. 

BUS DRIVERS FOR AWANAS 
ARE NEEDED.  

Thankfully some of our buses are 
overcrowded with children who are 

attending our Awana Clubs. We 
want them to be safe in being  

transported to Church so this has 
increased our need for more  

drivers. Please if you feel led to  
help in this position contact the 

Church Office for more 
information. Thank you!!! 

 

 

Hope you have a very 

s exciting to be able 
s Word  

 

SUNSHINE CLUB DATE 
CHANGE 

 
Due to a conflict in scheduling we 
will need to move the Sunshine 
Club for February to February 12, 
2019. 
We are sorry for the change and 
hope this does not conflict with any 
of your schedules.  Our special 
guest for February will be Phronsie 
Owens, speaking on “Dementia  
Prevention” Please come enjoy the 
fellowship and support her as she 
speaks to the group. 

ETC WORKERS NEEDED!!! 

 
You can never have too many 

workers when it comes to  
teaching our children in the 

Extended Teaching Care  
during our morning Worship 
service.  Also we need extra 

help in our Children’s Church 
program (grades 1st—5th). As 

we add to our staff, it cuts down 
on the amount of times you 

have to teach. At this time we 
have 5 faithful couples that 

share in the teaching. It would 
be a great help if we could add 

to this number so they don’t 
have to do it as often. Please 

pray and let Sandy know if you 
would be willing to help.!! 
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